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Comments: While I do not live in MT, I have spent significant time in the Great Burn when visiting my sister and

brother-in-law in Missoula and working part-time there in the summer. While I have always cared deeply about

our natural lands, it is growing increasingly apparent to me that I must voice my concern to protect the lands that

are dear to me and at risk. The Great Burn should be protected wilderness, and none of the land should be open

to snowmobiles -- it affects the lives of wildlife needed to sustain the land in its natural state, not to mention

disrupts the incredibly rare and important quiet and remoteness of the area. I've attended a seminar while floating

on the Blackfoot River and hearing about damage to so many river systems in the west makes it clear that we

should do everything to protect the south and north forks of the Clearwater, as well. 


